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To:      Chad Brocato, Fire Chief   

From:   Frank Galgano, Assistant Chief  

Date:    9/08/20      

Re:      Agenda approval for MCO participation   

 
In order to participate in the annual Managed Care Organization (MCO) program, the 
Florida Agency for Healthcare Administration (AHCA), which governs release of State 
Medicaid beneficiary monies, must receive the signed LOA by the date of October 1st, 
2020.   
 
2.2 million dollars in Medicaid recovery money has been allocated to the City of 
Pompano Beach since MCO program inception 3 years ago.  If the MCO program is 
approved again this year, then the MCO fund will yield $648,508 to the City, minus a 
one-time administrative (federal) fee of $246,693.  The attached SFY PEMT/LOA 
document confirms the net recovery money which is noted on line #70 at $401,815.88. 
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